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Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 1:42 PM 
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Subject: Fwd: Funding for Agoura Hills 
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As a 35 year resident of Agoura Hills, I am writing to request the funding be reinstated for our 
Sheriff’s department. We are experiencing home break ins and thefts at a record. We no longer 
feel safe in our neighborhood. 
JoAnn Goldhammer  
6149 Heritage Dr.  
Agoura Hills, Ca 
 
JoAnn Goldhammer  
(818) 451-9719 
(Notice: This email was sent from outside of normal channels.) 
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